
NOTICE 

REGARDING WITHDRAWAL OF PG SEATS AS PER 

REQUEST OF PARTICIPATING COLLEGES 

 

The Medical Counseling Committee has posted 

notice about withdrawal of PG seats on the basis of request 

received from the participating Colleges on 02.04.2014. 

The Director/Dean/ Principal of participating colleges 

are requested to please verify the seats reduced/deleted 

and furnish their comments on e mail id adgme@nic.nic.in .  

 

Posted on 02.04.2014 
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